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As an SLP serving students with special needs, I support HB2895. The public school 

system has gone through too much staffing turnover/burnout and hardly recuperated 

from the pandemic. Educators are stretched too thin to provide meaningful 

interventions. Please lift the cap so that our students can receive a proper education.  


